
 
MRS. DIEWALD’S Newsletter 

 
Our Arthur story turned out great! Everyone worked so hard to finish it 

during this short week. We will be sharing it with you very soon on Seesaw.  We 
hope you enjoy! 

 

What will I learn next week…… 
 

Religion:  We will begin Chapter 3 and talk about how we belong to the 
Catholic Church.  We will discuss the Seven Sacraments and start to make 
ourselves very familiar with the two we will be receiving this year, First 
Reconciliation and First Communion.   

 

Math:   We will continue working on subtraction by comparing adding to 
subtraction and finding missing addends.  We will also work on fact families. 
Keep practicing your facts! 

Reading/English: We will read a story called, “My Family.”  We will also 
read some family poetry.   As we read we will learn new skills that include: 
compare/contrast and questioning.  Our spelling list will be words with short 
vowels o, u and e sounds.  These words are on our class website under the 
spelling tab.  Pretest on Monday. 

In English we will learn more about writing simple sentences.  We will review 
subjects and predicates and use them in our own writing.  We will also be 
discussing how to write a friendly letter. 

 

  



 

 

Social Studies/Science:  In second grade our Theme time will be used 
for Social Studies and Science.  We will spend a couple weeks on one subject 
and then switch to the other.  This week we will start Science and we will be 
talking about matter.  We will learn new words like solids, liquids and gases. 

 

 

REMINDERS: 
Spring Picture Day – Tuesday, September 10th for 

grades Pre K – 3rd 

Grandparent’s Day – Thursday, September 26th – 

details to come soon 

 

Have a great weekend! 
 

 

 

 

 


